
                                        

St Mel’s Soccer 2022 

Expression of interest… 

Is your child interested in playing soccer? 

Please complete the below form and return to school by Monday 7th March. We will hold a 

registration session shortly after this date. 

The 2022 season commences Saturday April 30th and runs until Saturday September 17th. Games are 

played at Shepparton Sports Precinct on Saturdays. Training will be held Thursday afternoons 4-5pm 

at Vibert Reserve. 

Fees for the season are $110 and are due at our registration session (More details regarding this to 

follow for those who express interest). 

In order for soccer to run we require the help of parent volunteers. Each team will require a coach 

and team manager. If you don’t have much experience don’t stress, we can help you out getting 

started, the kids will just love having the opportunity to play. 

Any questions please contact tanya.g.brand@gmail.com 

Please fill in form and return to school by March 7th 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

St Mel’s Soccer 2022 

Expression of interest 

My child/children are interested in playing soccer this year: 

Name/s:         Class/es: 

 

I can volunteer as a coach or team manager for my child’s team 

Name:        Email: 

Circle one:     Coach / Team manager 


